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La	Organizacion	Latino	Americana	de	Foothill	College	(OLA)	along	with	the	
Reconocimiento	Committee	cordially	invite	you	to	come	and	celebrate	with	us	as	we	
honor	and	recognize	YOU,	our	graduating	and	transferring	Latino	students.			
	
In	honor	of	our	graduating	and	transferring	Latinos,	Foothill	College	is	hosting	its	
19th	annual	RECONOCIMIENTO	event.		The	event	will	be	held	in	the	CAMPUS	
CENTER	DINING	HALL,	consisting	of	a	certificate	ceremony	followed	by	a	reception.		
THE	DATE	OF	THE	EVENT	IS	FRIDAY,	MAY	25,	2018.		THE	EVENT	WILL	BEGIN	AT	
5:30	PM,	and	the	reception	will	follow	immediately	after	the	ceremony.		However,	
we	ask	that	the	honorees	arrive	at	5:00	pm.		Your	family	and	friends	are	also	invited	
to	join	you	in	this	celebration	of	your	accomplishments.		Graduates	and	transfer	
students,	please	wear	business	casual	attire.			
	
Please	RSVP	by	either	calling	or	texting	the	OLA	Committee	number	at	650-489-6261	
or	via	email	at	FHReconocimiento@gmail.com	or	guzman@fhda.edu	no	later	than	
MAY	18,	2018.		To	find	out	more	information	about	the	Reconocimiento	at	Foothill	
College,	here	is	a	link:	https://foothill.edu/ola/		
	
Be	sure	to	include	the	number	of	guests	that	will	be	attending	with	you,	your	major,	
and,	if	transferring,	indicate	the	school	you	will	be	transferring	to.	
	
Thank	you	very	much	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	at	your	celebration	at	
RECONOCIMIENTO	2018!	
	
	
Atentamente,	
	
Al	Guzman	working	with	the	
Reconocimiento	Committee	and	
OLA	Board	
	
	
	


